
FOOD SERVICE 

S U Z A N N E  A L S TO N



FOOD SERVICE UPDATE
WHAT WE STARTED IN SEPTEMBER

• Breakfast week, Its our circus

• Teachers special

• Concession stand (Finalized set up)

• Cooking club

• Hard trays at all Elementary schools 

• NAC meeting with the students (ask about menu likes and dislikes)



WELCOME TO OUR CIRCUS BREAKFAST WEEK

SEPTEMBER 16TH – 20TH

Our region decided to try something different this 

year. Every year there is a National School Breakfast 

Week, but this week nears the end of the school year. 

This year we decided to pick a theme and try to have 

try our own breakfast week, but at the front end of 

the year to try to increase breakfast participation 

earlier in the year. Our teams had a lot of fun with 

this week. Each team decorated their kitchens with 

kits provided by Opaa! and we also had lucky try 

winners each day at all locations.





CONCESSIONS UPDATE

• Concessions has been going great! We have finalized the set up at the DAC by adding an 

additional stand up cooler, a new hot box, an air fryer, a griddle, and small pizza oven. 

• We purchased safes for the DAC concession stand, and one for the baseball concession as 

well. We did not order one for the high school gym, as they are able to put money in the 

managers office inside the cafeteria downstairs. Ryan, with the maintenance team came to the 

DAC to bolt down the safe.

• We also purchased a free standing air conditioner for the DAC. The concession gets super hot 

and does not allow our dry storage product to set outside of refrigeration. Greg, district 

electrician, worked with us by plugging everything in we use, as well as the air condition unit 

and it did not trip any breakers.





TEACHERS SPECIALS
W E  S TA RT ED  A LL  O F O U R S TAF F S P E CI A LS .  O U R K I TH CE N  MA NAG E R S  CR EAT E  
F LY E RS  T O  S E N D T O  S TA F F F OR  T H E S TA FF  T O  PR E - O R D ER  I F TH E Y  WOU L D  
L IK E A  S P EC IA L  TH AT DAY. T H E FLY E RS  H AV E  H EL PE D  S H OWCA S E  W H AT I T E MS  
W E  A RE  MA K I NG ,  A S  W E LL  A S  I T  H E LP S  U S  W I T H  R E D UC I NG  WAS TE .  



COOKING CLUB 
We started our after school cooking clubs 

at Junction Elementary and Sixth Grade 

Academy. This year we have added 2 

additional groups at SGA, as there are 

many students that want to be in this club, 

but limited space. We truly enjoy cooking 

club and spending time one on one with 

the students to get them exited about 

food, all while learning food safety and 

nutrition. Opaa!s has been equally exited 

about our cooking club, that they have 

now started a program for all district, and 

it is called Junior Chef Club.
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